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Licensing Sub-Committee - Wednesday 5 December 2012 
 

 
 
 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee 
 
MINUTES of the OPEN section of the Licensing Sub-Committee held on Wednesday 5 
December 2012 at 10.00 am at Ground Floor Meeting Room G02C - 160 Tooley 
Street, London SE1 2QH  
 
 
PRESENT: Councillor Sunil Chopra (Chair) 

Councillor Renata Hamvas 
Councillor Jeff Hook 
 

OTHERS 
PRESENT: 
 

Ian Clements, Metropolitan Police Service 
Alvaro Alvarez Cardona, applicant 
Richard Nash, applicant’s representative 
 

OFFICER 
SUPPORT: 

Debra Allday, legal officer 
Wesley McArthur, licensing officer 
Alan Blissett, environmental protection officer 
Kristie Ashenden, licensing officer, representing the council as a 
responsible authority 
Samantha Coe, health and safety officer 
 

1. APOLOGIES  
 

 There were none. 
 

2. CONFIRMATION OF VOTING MEMBERS  
 

 The three members present were confirmed as the voting members. 
 

3. NOTIFICATION OF ANY ITEMS OF BUSINESS WHICH THE CHAIR DEEMS URGENT  
 

 There were none. 
 

4. DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS AND DISPENSATIONS  
 

 There were none. 
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5. LICENSING ACT 2003 - MR PIGGY, 113C AND 122 ELEPHANT ROAD, LONDON SE17 
1LB  

 

 The licensing officer advised that the representatives of Mr Piggy Ltd had made a request 
for a postponement of the hearing to allow further time for conciliation with the responsible 
authorities, who had submitted representations in relation to the application. 
 
The representatives from Mr Piggy Ltd addressed the committee to confirm the reasons 
for the request for postponement.  Members had no questions for the Mr Piggy Ltd 
representatives. 
 
All of the responsible authorities who were present supported the request for the 
postponement.  None of the local residents who had submitted representations were 
present. 
 
At 10.30am the sub-committee went into closed session to consider the request for a 
postponement. 
 
At 10.40am the sub-committee returned to open session. 
 
RESOLVED: 
 

That it be noted that the sub-committee heard an application from the applicant’s 
representative to postpone the hearing.  Having heard the views of all the 
responsible authorities, supporting the postponement and also given that the other 
persons were not present and have not withdrawn their representations, the licensing 
sub-committee agreed to postpone this hearing to a date to be determined in 
January 2013. 

 
The meeting closed at 10.42am. 
 

  
 
 CHAIR:  
 
 
 DATED:  
 
 

 
 


